



Principal: Ms Melissa Gibson, MA, MPhil

info@mulberryacademyshoreditch.org www.mulberryacademyshoreditch.org

12th May 2025

Dear Parent/Carer

## Re: CHILL Study (Children's Health in London and Luton) - Extension

The CHILL study (<u>www.qmul.ac.uk/chill</u>) researchers will be visiting the school again on Monday 19<sup>th</sup> May 2025 and would like your child to repeat some of the activities that they have done for the study before. The study is investigating the impact of air pollution on children's health.

The activities will include measuring your child's height and weight, measuring their lung capacity via a breathing test and, if your child has done them before, the computer games and mental health questionnaires. Your child will receive a £20 voucher from the researchers for taking part.

Please read this <u>information sheet</u> to find out more about the activities and why the researchers are continuing the study. There is also a <u>leaflet</u> about the study for your child to read.

If you are happy for your child to take part in CHILL again, please complete this <u>consent form</u>, and a short <u>questionnaire</u>. Your child will be asked if they are happy to participate when the researchers visit the school. Please sign up by <u>5.00pm on Wednesday 14<sup>th</sup> May</u> to ensure your child can be included in the activities.

If you have any questions, you can contact the CHILL team directly by email <a href="mailto:chill@qmul.ac.uk">chill@qmul.ac.uk</a> or you can check for updates and further information on their website at <a href="https://www.qmul.ac.uk/chill">www.qmul.ac.uk/chill</a>.

Air quality continues to impact our health and well-being, particularly for children living in cities and urban areas. Studies like the CHILL project can provide valuable information to help us tackle this problem.

Yours sincerely

Ms G McRill Assistant Principal

Part of the





















